
SESSION OF 2009

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 187

As Recommended by Senate Committee on 

W ays and Means

Brief*

SB 187 would allow the State Fire Marshal to appoint an
employee of a state educational institution to inspect buildings
in conjunction with the State Fire Marshal’s Office.

Background

SB 187 was introduced by the Senate Committee on Ways
and Means.

At the hearing on the bill, proponents included: Dan
McLaughlin, Kansas State Fire Marshal’s Office, and written
testimony from Eric King, Director of Facilities at the Kansas
Board of Regents.

There were no opponents to the bill.

The fiscal note attached to SB 187 states that there would
be no fiscal effect to either the State Fire Marshal’s Office or
the Kansas Board of Regents.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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